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Steve Truslow
Santa Ana Valley Class of 1966 Reunion Committee
315 W Blaine Street
Riverside, CA. 92507
Phone:  951-522-0048
Email:  stevenjt817@gmail.com



To Whom It May Concern:

The Santa Ana Valley Class of 1966 is having their 56th Class Reunion on October 22, 2022.  We are asking for donations to be used as door prizes for those attending.  In appreciation of your support, you will be mentioned in our mailings and recognized in our program at the event. 

Thank you for your support and donation!

Steve Truslow
Santa Ana Valley Class of 1966 Reunion Committee
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